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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Class Attendance 2021/22 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94% 90% 95% 95% 98% 96% 98% 

Clubs 

The extra curricular clubs will begin next week (3.30pm—4.15pm). If your child has been allocated a place, please ensure that you have 

completed the consent form through Parentmail to enable them to attend.  I am very grateful to the teachers who give their time to 

run these additional clubs to further enrich the children’s learning experiences. Please ensure that you collect your child promptly at 

4.15pm  

Celebration Circles (sharing your child’s learning) will begin next week. It is essential that you complete the Parentmail form to tell us 

the name and contact details of the adult who will be attending. Of course, if we need to postpone a session/s due to COVID cases 

within the class we will let you know and arrange another opportunity for you to share your child’s learning. Many thanks for your 

understanding.  

Anti-Bullying Week 2021 

We started our week wearing odd socks to celebrate what makes us 

unique. Throughout the week, the children have taken part in 

assemblies, lessons and activities around the theme ‘One Kind 

Word’.  Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. 

Little acts of kindness can break down barriers and brighten the 

lives of the people around us. We are very proud of the children for 

their efforts and continued excellent behaviour which is supported 

through our Catholic ethos and 

values.  

 

 

 

 

 

Class of the Week Year 1 
We have been reading the story ‘Man on the Moon: a day in the 

life of Bob’. We have written letters to Bob to find out about 

what he does on the moon. We thought of different questions to 

ask in our letters.   

Written by Tara and Leo 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of the children and 

staff for your kind donations to    

Children in Need today. 

The children had an enjoyable day raising money for this worthy 

cause. Together we raised £139.00       

Thank you  



Birthdays this week  

 

Rome      age 5 

Mason     age 10 

Mia        age 10 

 

Dates for your diary 

22 November Year 2 Celebration Circle (book share with a parent) 3pm 

23 November Year 1 Celebration Circle (book share with a parent) 3pm 

25 November Cinema trip afternoon  

26 November Year 5 Celebration Circle (book share with a parent) 3pm 

29 November Year R Celebration Circle (book share with a parent) 3pm 

30 November Year 3 Celebration Circle (book share with a parent) 3pm 

1 — 7 December  Scholastic Books on sale in the school Atrium   

2 December  Year 4 Celebration Circle (book share with a parent) 3pm 

3 December  Year 6 Class Assembly 2.30pm followed by Celebration 

Circle (book share with a parent) 3pm 

7 and 9 December KS1 Nativity  

10 December   Flu Vaccinations Year R—6 

14 December    Festive food lunch (Please book through ParentMail) 

15 December    Christmas Dinner (please book through Parentmail) 

13 December   Year R Nativity 

17 December  Last day of Term 2 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 — INSET day children not in school 

Wednesday 5th January — Children back Term 3 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

Year R   Rida 

Year 1   Ano 

Year 2   Mylo 

Year 3   Franky 

Year 4   Amelie 

Year 5   Michael 

Year 6   Caitlin 

Buster Book Club 

Year 5 

Mathlete of the Week  

Year R  Timi 

Year 1  Alex 

Year 2  Holly 

Year 3  Harry 

Year 4  Aidan 

Year 5  Amelia 

Year 6  Emmanuella 

          WOW 

Year 1 

     St. Patrick 

2298 

   St. George 

2851 

St. Andrew  

2701 

St. David  

2630 

Book of Excellence  

Year R   Romee and Cody 

Year 1   Nathaniel and Sophia 

Year 2   Rosie and Poppy 

Year 3   Iris and Noah  

Year 4   Pelumi and Gabija 

Year 5   Mia and Freya  

Year 6   Imogen and Joshua  

House Points 

Important Reminders 

• The deadline for Xmas4Schools orders is 22nd 
November. 

• Individual photograph orders by 23rd November for 
the photos to be sent back to school.  

• Complete the consent and payment for our Cinema trip 
on Thursday 25 November.  

• Online consent for the Flu vaccination 7th December.  

Parent Governor 

 

I am pleased to inform you that we have two 

new    Parent Governors. 

We welcome Mr Cole and Dr Hembrom, I am sure they will 

be a valuable contribution to our Governing Body.  
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